
 
 

 

 

20 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
CEW Trip to Amsterdam – T-shirts 
 
We are writing to share our excitement regarding the upcoming CEW trip to Amsterdam with your child. 
 
As part of the preparations, a pre-visit inspection will be conducted during the May half-term break. 
Following this inspection, we will be able to provide more detailed information about the trip. 
 
We would like to invite you to a parents' information evening on Thursday 19 June 2025, from 5.30-6.15pm 
in the main hall. During this session, we will outline the trip itinerary, introduce the accompanying staff 
members, and discuss rooming arrangements. 
 
In addition, we are offering an optional commemorative trip t-shirt for each student. This t-shirt will feature 
details of the trip and will cost £15. Should your child wish to purchase a trip t-shirt, please complete the 
form linked here - Google Form and make the corresponding payment via your My Child at School app 
(MCAS). Payment for the t-shirts should be made by Monday 02 June 2025. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the parents' information evening and addressing any questions you 
may have. If you have any specific questions beforehand, please feel free to email them to me, and I will 
endeavour to include them in a dedicated question and answer slide during the presentation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Vallally-Godfrey 
Trip Leader 

 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/E2gJrwMCiTafEPf87

